21.

HAWKINS ROAD/MARSHLAND ROAD TRAFFIC TREATMENT — PUBLIC MEETING

The Board received a report of the public meeting held on Monday 13 May 2002 regarding the
proposed traffic safety treatment at the intersection of Hawkins Road and Marshland Road.

Myra Barry advised that her apologies for that meeting were not recorded.

The Board resolved:

1. That the work proposed on the pamphlet not proceed at this stage.

2. That staff be asked to report on the viability of installing traffic signals at the intersection of
Hawkins Road and Marshland Road, the speed issues on Marshland Road, safety at Ouruhia

School and more recent traffic data.

3. That discussion take place with the Schools’ Advocate regarding road safety at Ouruhia and
Marshland Schools.



